
Temporary Road Closure: ttro618898S - Bratton Seymour Road, Bratton 
Seymour 

Please follow the link to view the above road 
closure; https://one.network/?tm=135922678 and the link for the Notice 2:https://api-
gb.one.network/downloads/tm/1111/03-notice-
2_135922678_3647972_84cb365e6a.pdf            
The order becomes effective on 25th January 2024 and will remain in force 
for eighteen months. 

The works are expected to commence on 29th January 2024 and last for 12 days to 
enable Wessex Water to install bypass, valves and meter onto water main. 

The contractor has indicated that access for Emergency Services through the site is 
not permitted on this occasion. 

For any further information about this closure please contact Wessex Water on 0345 
600 4600, quoting reference: ttro618898S. 

Please note that should you require to view a closure which is more than two weeks 
ahead, you will need to register for free with www.One.Network 

 


